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17 November 2017 
 
 
 

OAK STREET PROJECT DEVELOPMENT COMMENCES 
 
 
 
The Board of Ultima United Limited (ASX: UUL) (“Ultima” or “the Company”) is pleased to 
announce that building has begun at 3 Oak Street, Cannington, with the project officially being 
at slab stage. 
 
As announced on 26 September 2017, the Company had secured funding to complete the 
development of the Cannington Project.   This milestone signals the commencement of 
development. 
 
The Board is looking forward to the development of the Cannington Project over the coming 
months. 
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